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I was told by my mother about the ‘social and emotional wellbeing checks” for 0-3 year olds that she saw in the newspaper and I do not think that this should be approved.

I have two children of my own and I very much disagree with the idea of them being checked for these symptoms at such a young age. My children cried all the time as babies and have grown into very happy children. Checking these young children just opens the door to drugging them and giving them labels. I hope this doesn't get passed.


Best,
Dobsen




